
Sent: 28/09/2023 8:55:23 AM
Subject: Support for indoor cricket facility Lot 12 DP 249310

Good morning,

I’d just like to express my strong support for Lot 12 DP 249310.

The Northern Beaches is a proven breeding ground for elite cricketers with currently 5 Manly
cricketers contracted for the NSW Blues and 3 Manly Female cricketers contracted for the
NSW Breakers.

However this success has come without an indoor training facility. The benefits of an indoor
facility on the beaches not only opens up a greater opportunity for our pathways players to
continue to strive for higher honours, it also allows more cricketers to access a training facility
every day of the week regardless of the weather.

This facility will create another excellent community hub for people to come together and
connect through sport, while adding to the Northern Beaches strong cricket record with all
local clubs all the way up to Shires and Grade able to benefit.

I strongly support this DA and hope that the many benefits it will bring to the community will
be enough to ensure its approval.

Kind Regards,

Jay Lenton

Coach Education Specialist


